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City Notes 

City Council Meeting 
Monday, February 26, 2018 
Monday, March 12, 2018 
 
Planning Commission Meeting 
Monday, March 5, 2018 
 
Recreation Commission Meeting 
Wednesday, February 28, 2018 
 
City Council and Commission 
Meetings are held in the Council 
Chambers at Seal Beach City Hall, 
211 8th Street. Visit 
www.sealbeachca.gov for a    
complete list of meetings and 
events.  
  
Find us on Facebook 
Want to keep up with City events 
and programs? The Community 
Services Department is on        
Facebook at www.facebook.com/
SealBeachCommunityServices  
 
 
 

Annual Tree Planting Program Underway 
The City has begun its annual tree planting program. Over the last three weeks, 35 new street 
trees have been planted throughout Seal Beach, with the ultimate goal of planting 85 by 
March.  The planting is an annual project that ensures the City’s urban forest remains intact 
and vibrant.  

John Abrams’ Animal Magic Show 

Invite family and friends to this free 
community event sponsored by the 
Friends of the Mary Wilson Library! 

Where:   Mary Wilson Library  

      Senior Center 

      707 Electric Avenue 

      Seal Beach, CA 90740 

When:    Sunday, February 25, 2018 

     3:00 PM 
    Admission is free! 

http://www.sealbeachca.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/SealBeachCommunityServices
https://www.facebook.com/SealBeachCommunityServices


Striping of Adolfo Lopez Drive 
On February 10, 2018 the City completed striping of Adolfo Lopez Drive near the Seal Beach Police Station, Public Works Yard 
and Animal Care Center. By converting traditional stalls to angle parking, the City was able to add 30 additional parking spaces. 
After completion of the project there are now 95 total spaces on Adolfo Lopez Drive. This project was an example of a successful 
partnership with Farmers & Merchants Bank, the Seal Beach Animal Care Center, and the City that has resulted in improvements 
that will not only benefit volunteers and visitors of the Seal Beach Animal Care Center, but our business community as well.  

A recent sewer pipe break on Adolfo Lopez Drive resulted 

in an emergency repair and emergency bypass pumping. 

Fortunately, the leak was spotted by the City’s Public 

Works crews very early and did not result in any sewage 

discharge into waters or storm systems. Crews were       

dispatched to protect the storm water system, repair the 

pressurized sewer main, and perform emergency bypass 

pumping. During the work, Public Works employees     

managed the Adolfo Lopez Pump Station, and traffic      

control was provided to allow for motorists and emergency 

vehicles.  

Sewer Main Repair Concrete Replacement on Main St. 
The Public Works Department addressed trip hazards and 

completed general concrete repairs on Main Street last week 

during  the early morning hours. Repairs take place over two 

days, with removals the first day and concrete placement on 

the second.  On Main Street, special attention is given to   

protect businesses, pedestrians and property. Repair sites 

are carefully sectioned off to allow continued access for pe-

destrians and shops during the process. Crews always enjoy 

working around the public, and this jobsite brought many 

visitors who were grateful for the City’s proactive efforts to 

mitigate potential trip hazards and maintain our sidewalks. 


